
 
August 19th, 2019 

City of Saint Paul 
Muneer Karch-Ramos 
Executive Director 

Re:  Notification of Selection Regarding Your Proposal to the Minnesota Department of Human Services in 
response to the Whole Family Systems Request for Proposals published on March 2nd, 2019 

Dear: Muneer Karch-Ramos, 

We are happy to inform you that the Minnesota Department of Human Services (DHS) has selected your 
proposal submitted in response to the Whole Family Systems Request for Proposals (RFP) published on March 
2nd, 2019.  

DHS’ Child Care Services, Employment Assistance and Economic Supports, and Child Safety and Permanency 
Divisions are excited to partner with you in a collaborative learning relationship to advance whole family 
approaches. We appreciate the time and effort you and your partners dedicated to submitting a strong 
proposal, and welcoming State staff on a site visit to learn more about your organization.   

The directors of Child Care Services, Economic Assistance and Employment Supports, and Child Safety and 
Permanency are looking forward to meeting with you and your executive team in the coming weeks to talk 
about your project and next steps. Someone from the state will be contacting you to set up that meeting, and 
you will also be hearing from a contract manager to provide more information about the RFP decision and 
contract negotiations.  

We are excited to move forward on partnering with City of Saint Paul to more holistically meet the needs and 
aspirations of Minnesota families. 

Sincerely, 

 
Jovon Perry, 
Director of Economic Assistance and Employment Supports Division 
MN Department of Human Services 
 
Jamie Sorenson, 
Director of Child Safety and Permanency 
MN Department of Human Services 
 
Cindi Yang, 
Director of Child Care Services 
MN Department of Human Services 
 


